
COMMUTER LOOP
SERVICE UPDATE 

Effective Tuesday, September 3, 2019

NOTICE

Effective September 3, 2019 Concord Coach Lines will no 
longer make downtown/commuter loop stops, and will go 
directly to South Station instead.

Back on March 4, 2019 Concord Coach Lines changed the “commuter 
loop” stops due to safety issues and offered new tentative stops at India 
and Summer Streets.  Unfortunately, these altered stops have brought 
new safety issues and have become problematic in the eyes of the City 
of Boston. Starting on September 3, 2019, Concord Coach Lines will be 
going directly to South Station, with downtown stops no longer being 
made on Surface Rd. & India St. or Purchase St & Summer St.

While we realize that this impacts many of our commuters, the safety 
issues must be our primary concern when navigating the busy streets of 
Boston. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you and we 
value your business as a Concord Coach Lines customer.


